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Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting finding for Center for a Healthy Community, Winnetka Clinic in fiscal year
2022.

The entity to receive finding for this project is El Proyecto del Barrio, Inc., located at 20800
Shernmn Way, Winnetka, CA 91306.

The funding would be used for the Center for a Healthy Community which serves both the
Winnelka and Northridge community offering dental services and women’s specialty care that is
of highest need in our geographical areas.

I certi’ that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

BRAD SHERMAN
Member of Congress
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